From: Reilly, Christine A. [CAReilly@HHLAW.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2003 12:21 PM
To: Eleanor Lott
Cc: Reilly, Christine A.; Hastings, Karis A.
Subject: 9-30-03 : E5401 - FCC requesting radiation/hazard study for licen sing application

Ms. Lott, 

        Per our telephone conversation, please find attached one *.PDF file containing a radiation hazard study for 
the earth station license application, FCC File No. SES-LIC-20030904-01219, call sign E5401.  This study was completed in March of last year for use in a modification application on E5401 to add emission designators.  We have not changed the parameters of these antenna systems since this study.  Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you have any questions regarding this e-mail or its attachments.
Best regards, 
Christine Reilly 
Hogan & Hartson L.L.P. 
202-637-8648 
202-637-5910 (FAX) 
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